
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Sheila A. Alles, Director Academic Services Department 
  
 
Date: November 19, 2014    
 
To:  Dr. Randy A. Liepa 
  Superintendent 
 
From: Sheila A. Alles 
   
Subject: Board Policy Reorganization of IF 

 
Earlier this month, I shared with the Board of Education proposed recommendations for 
revisions to four of the IF Policies on Instructional Programs.  I am requesting an 
opportunity to share with the Board of Education the proposed changes to the final three 
policies in this section.  Please consider adding this agenda item to the Policy agenda of 
the December 1, 2014, Board of Education, Committee of the Whole Meeting.   
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